
Congratulations Class of 2020!!! You did it!!!!  
 
With such an untraditional graduation season, we want to inform you 
of some important information.  
 
If you already have your Cap Gown & Tassel, you may disregard the rest of this 
message.  
 
If you have NOT ordered or PICKED-UP your Cap Gown & Tassel yet, then please do it 
NOW!!! 
 
In order to participate in the Graduation Ceremony on June 24th, you will need to 
wear a Cap and Gown with Tassel.  
 
Jostens is currently open …. But they will only be   OPEN UNTIL JUNE 13th  
 

 Stop by our local office at the address below  (Monday-Friday from 9am-5pm)  
 No Appointment is necessary 
 Just tell us your NAME and the SCHOOL you attend and you can purchase /pick-

up your Cap & Gown that SAME DAY! 
 Mom, Dad, Brother, Sister, or Family Friend can pick it up for you 
 The total cost is $55 which includes your Cap, Gown & Tassel. 

 
Please don't miss the chance to get your Cap Gown & Tassel so you can walk with your 
class at Graduation later this month! 
 
Jostens  
21023 N. Cave Creek Rd 
Suite #1 
Phoenix, AZ 85024 
602.765.7227 
Anytime (Monday-Friday from 9am-5pm)    
Any Day BEFORE WE CLOSE for the Summer on June 13th, 2020  
Cost - $55 to purchase your Cap, Gown & Tassel  
 
Thank you,  
Cindy Serrano 
Jostens 
21023 N. Cave Creek Road, Suite #1 
Phoenix, AZ 85024 
Office 602-765-7227 
 


